
CITY COUNCIL 
 

25 JULY 2011 
 

 Cabinet Minute 25 
  
 Modernisation and refurbishment of Western Approach car park 

 
Councillor Wigens (Cabinet Member for Transport) introduced the report which seeks 
approval for £350k ‘invest to save’ capital scheme to modernise and refurbish the Western 
Approach car park.  
 
Agreed that Cabinet recommend this capital scheme to Full Council on 25 July 2011. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


